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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the recent parent-teacher meetings. We hope you found them 
helpful in understanding your child's progress. If you missed your appointment or didn’t book one, 
please contact your child’s teacher or the school office to arrange a new time. 
 
This week, we’ve been talking to the children about their learning—what they enjoy, how they manage 
challenges, and how safe and kind they feel during break times. We’ll share the survey results in an 
upcoming newsletter. 
 
With the sunny weather now on us, we've been making great use of Eden’s outdoor spaces. Over the 
next few terms, we’ll be improving these areas by planting more flowers and creating more space for 
wildlife, using a large grant especially for our outdoor learning environment. Some classes have 
already started outdoor lessons, and soon all classes will have regular outdoor learning each week. 
 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend. We’ll see you on Tuesday! 
 

Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 
     

 

 



 

 

 

Birthdays This Week 

Amelia .C. 

Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden Park!! 
 

 

Year 1 Multi-Skills Festival 
 

A letter was sent out last term regarding Year 1 Multi-
Skills Festival, which is taking place on Wednesday 
7th May at Park School. 
 

Please can Parents / Carers return 
the form as soon as possible if 
their child would like a school 
packed lunch so we can make the 
kitchen aware. 

Join Us! 
 

Sun Safety Reminder 
 

In this lovely weather, please can children bring sun 
cream and a summer hat to school. 

 

The sun cream should be 
applied before they leave 

home, so that they can then top 
it up at school when needed. 

 

They will be spending time outdoors throughout the 
day so this will protect them whilst at School. 

National Measuring Programme 
 

 

A reminder that on Wednesday 7th May, the National Measurement programme will be 
visiting our Reception and Year 6 classes in school to record children’s height & 

weight. 
 

Consent forms were already sent out previously, and if you filled out an opting out 
form at the time the measuring team will still have this. If you have not opted out, your 

child’s height and weight will be measured. 
 

If anyone has changed their mind, is new to the school or would like to check this 
with the Team please phone 01392 386382. 

 



 

Attendance 

 



 

Upcoming Community Events 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 9th May 2025!  

 


